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} ; MEh0RA'iDib! FOR: R. Reid, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch 04, LOR
.

FROM: G. Knighton, Chief. Enytrorrental Evalcation Branch, 00R

SU3 JECT: THREE MILE ISLAND SITE REVISED E?ERGEtiCY P AH
'
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j- % ,&i ENiT RaJE: Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 2
i LOCKET HUMBER: 53-3E0

'

PROJECT PAIGGER: G. Zwetzig ,
~

TAC NUM3ER: 10082
,

,-.

g With a cover letter to S. A. Varga, MP,C, dated May 11, 1978, the Metropoli-
tan Edison Company submitted Ar.endment l'o. 65 to the Final Safety Analysis:

-[ Report for Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 2. The document consists
~

of a revised Emergency Plan for the Tnree Nile Island site.-

k We hsve reviewed the subject doctnant and find that it does r.ot conform to
the staff position as stated in Regulatory Guide 1.101, Revision 1, and it
is not acceptable. The licensee should be instructed to revise the st:5 .,

mittal to conform to Regulatory Guide 1.101, Revision 1, and, in the interi:2,s ,

- to abide by the provisions of the Es:ergency Plan previously approved as
stated in the Safety Evaluation Report for Three Mile Island Unit 2 dated
September 1976.*
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k The attached report describes the deficiencies of the revised Energency
- Plan.~*-

Original signM by
George W. Knightca..

,.

' G. W. Knighton, Chief
- Environmental Evaluation Branch

% .i Division of Operating Reactors
' I. :: Enclosure:-

: .; As stated
T 'i DISTRIBUTION:
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